State of Wisconsin
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES
3911 Fish Hatchery Road
Fitchburg WI 53711-5397

Scott Walker, Governor Cathy Stepp, Secretary Telephone 608-266-2621 Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 TTY Access via relay - 711



January 12, 2016

Mr. Stephen McClure Gardner Denver, Inc. 1800 Gardner Expressway Quincy, IL 62305

Subject:

"Work Plan for Off-site Well Installation and Sediment Sample Collection" - approval

DB Oak Facility, 700-710 Oak Street, Fort Atkinson, WI DNR# 03-28-176509

Dear Mr. McClure:

Thank you for having Shannon & Wilson, Inc. (S&W) send in the November 12, 2015 work plan for well installation and sediment sampling, and the associated fee for the plan review. The work plan is approved.

This approval is for the installation of the additional recommended wells and for sampling of sediment. This is not an approval of the findings and conclusions stated in the work plan.

Please have S&W proceed with the project planning and implementation, and have them contact me with the schedule for the field work so I may have an opportunity to observe the work.

Sincerely,

Jeff Ackerman Hydrogeologist (608) 275-3323

Cc: Mark McCollough, S&W

